Issue

SU Sport Newletter

Brought to you by the Sport Executive Committee



Welcome to the first edition of the Sports Report— your newsletter for sport at Bath Uni. The 2016/17 season starts here, and throughout the year we will be featuring results from competitions, reports on several exciting events planned by SU Sport, and providing you with the key dates to add to your diary so that you don't miss a thing!

OLYMPIC & PARALYMPIC SUCCESS FOR BATH BASED ATHLETES

All of the 22 University of Bath-based Olympians & Paralympians who competed in Rio deserve a massive shoutout for their role in Team GB's success! Incredible efforts in swimming saw Siobhan Marie O'Connor, Jazz Carlin and Chris Walker-Hebborn arrive back to Bath with silver medals. On the track, Emily Diamond and Eilidh Doyle were half of the 4x400m relay team which won bronze for GB.

Coming up soon ...

26th September: Campus Challenge (AKA Fresher Olympics)

28th September: Sports Day—meet all the SU clubs on the Parade from 11am til 4pm 4th October: Sports Fair — like Sports Day, but a bit less chaotic! Meet the clubs in the Founders Sports Hall from 4pm until 7pm 25th October: 'Rugby at the Rec' - watch our men's 1st XV at the prestigious Bath venue to continue the birthday celebrations (tickets are free but you must register for them online)

7th-13th November: 'This Girl Can' week

Fear not!
For just £10 a year you can get a multisport equipment pass. Giving you access to any rackets, tents, wetsuits, footballs, rugby, basketball and much much more

FREE STUFF!

There is a range of **state-of-the-art facilities** on campus which you as a student are entitled to **use for absolutely nothing**. All you'll need is to **activate your sports pass at the STV** (bring your library card).

Once activated, using just your library card you'll be able to book court time on a variety of different facilities around campus, so what are you waiting for? See the map below for locations of all the facilities available.

You will need to book in advance for most activities, either by phone using the relevant numbers shown below or in person at the reception of the STV/Founders Hall.

